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Privacy Guidelines 

To maintain a positive, productive learning environment and assure 
confidentiality for students and teachers during online learning, all families 
are asked to follow the following privacy guidelines. 

● Google Meet classes are designed for students. Although family 
members may assist their child with technology and/or remain nearby, 
they should not actively participate in classes. Please be aware that any 
background noise and conversations can be heard by the teacher and 
other students unless the Chromebook microphone is on mute. 

● Do not video record, audio record, photograph, live stream, or transmit 
in any other way any part of a Google Meet, including posting on any 
social media platform. 

● Any confidential or personally identifiable information related to 
students participating during Google Meet should not be collected, 
discussed or shared. 

● Family members should not engage with students during Google Meet 
classes. If you need to speak with your child during a check-in session, 
first mute your child’s microphone.  

● If a family member has a question, please email your child’s teacher. It 
is not permitted to speak to your child’s teacher through the Google 
Meet during class in order to protect the learning environment and your 
privacy/confidentiality. 

Student Expectations 

WESD is looking forward to providing a positive and productive learning 
environment for our students. The guidelines provided below are intended to 
help parents think about what they can do to help their children find success 
in a distance learning environment. To ensure a positive and productive 
learning environment during these sessions, it is important that all students 
adhere to the following behavioral expectations. 
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